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SG Fleet Group Limited (‘SG Fleet’ / ASX: SGF) refers to media speculation regarding potential 
industry consolidation. 

In the normal course SG Fleet continues to evaluate potential opportunities to enhance value for 
SG Fleet shareholders, which from time to time has included a review of potential industry 
consolidation opportunities and discussions with potential partners.   

Any discussions are preliminary in nature, and it remains highly uncertain whether SG Fleet’s 
ongoing evaluation of potential opportunities and related discussions will result in any specific 
outcome. 

The Company is aware of its disclosure obligations under ASX Listing Rule 3.1 and will update 
the market in relation to any specific course of action if and when required.  

 

 

 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Company Secretary of SG Fleet Group 
Limited. 

For further information, please contact: 
Yves Noldus 
Corporate Services & Investor Relations Executive 
SG Fleet Group Limited 
Tel: 02 9494 1095 / 0401 416 686 
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